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Q.  Please confirm that the proposed/forecast increase in Newfoundland Power’s rates 1 
in 10.75% on July 1, 2024 (including 2.25% Hydro rate mitigation-related increase 2 
plus 7% NP RSA/MTA increase plus NP proposed 1.5% 2024 rate of return on rate 3 
base increase) and 7.75% on July 1, 2025 (2.25% Hydro rate mitigation-related rate 4 
increase plus NP proposed 5.5% GRA increase). Does this include all rate increases, 5 
proposed or forecast, for implementation by July 1, 2025? 6 

 7 
A. See Table 2 in the response to Request for Information NLH-NP-001. 8 


